
 

 

 

September 5th 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to welcome you to a new academic year. Over the next week many children and 
young people will return to school, and I am sure they will feel welcomed and ready to begin their 
learning afresh. It is also a real privilege to welcome those parents who have a child starting in one 
of our primary or secondary schools this week. We are so grateful and also humbled that you have 
chosen to entrust your child’s education to our school staff and Headteachers. Please do follow us 
on twitter @STOC_CAT to get a sense of the work we look to do. 
 
It is a very exciting time for our Trust. We were pleased with the results all of our children and 
young people achieved on all statutory tests. We are sure that the pupils who left our primary 
schools in the summer term will settle well in their new schools, and we will of course keep them in 
our thoughts and our prayers. The same applies for the young people who received their GCSE 
examination results in August. We hope these results will help them as they strive to make lives 
better for others throughout their time in education and beyond. 
 
Over the past six months we have been reviewing and updated each of our school websites, so 
that as parents you are able to get a better sense of what is offered to your child in their school. It 
is on each school website that you will be able to find the contact details of school staff as and 
when you need it. 
 
Thank you for your continued support; we as a Trust family of schools look forward to serving you 
over the course of the academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mr C Foley 
Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CEO) 
@CSEL_STOC 
 
 
 
 


